
Dear Family Member, 

This is a friendly reminder to regularly monitor your blood pressure. Maintaining healthy blood 

pressure is crucial for overall well-being. 

Here are a few guidelines to follow: 

• Check your blood pressure at the same time every day. 

• Record the readings in a notebook or an app. 

• Share your readings with your healthcare provider during visits. 

• Consult a doctor if you notice any significant changes. 

Let's ensure we all stay on top of our health. Remember, I'm always here to support you! 

Take care, 

Your Family 


